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As part of its continued growth, Orlando Family Physicians 
welcome Osceola community to its new location at 920 N John 

Young Pkwy, Kissimmee, Florida, 34741  

Orlando, Florida October 17th, 2017.  In order to continue adding value to 
Orlando community’s health, this next October 19th, Orlando Family 
Physicians (OFP) will celebrate the opening of its new location in Kissimmee.

This center is part of the expansion of OFP that along to the 13 other centers will 
provide the best healthcare in Central Florida.  



Orlando Family Physicians has been a cornerstone in healthcare and wellness as 
the result of meeting and exceeding the needs of its patients in a cost-effective 
approach that is focused on personal attention, quality care, prevention and patient 
satisfaction. 

Jorge L. Garcia, Orlando Family Physicians CEO highlighted that is very proud of 
the level of professionalism that every associate and medical staff have and it has 
been part of this success and growth.  “At Orlando Family Physicians, we have a 
commitment with our patients and our community. That’s why we search for the 
best locations and best facilities to open our state of the art Medical Centers. Our 
newest Medical Center will cater to all Osceola patients, offers over 12,500sq ft in 
two floors offering primary and specialty care, pharmacy, laboratory, diagnostic 
testing, activity center, a spacious reception area. First floor will provide family 
care with 6 primary doctors .The second floor offers a multi specialties area with: 
cardiology, nephrology and soon we will be adding podiatrist, ophthalmologist 
and gastroenterologist.  Orlando Family Physicians is proud to be in the heart of 
Kissimmee and we look forward to continue providing Excellent Quality Care as 
the lead Medical Group in Central Florida”. – emphasize the OFP’s main 
executive.

With this opening, Orlando Family Physicians adds another success to its 
expansion and growth as the best care in the area.
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